

6 October 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

Theatre trip: 'The Famous Five musical', Chichester Festival Theatre

I am very excited to announce that a theatre trip for students in Years7-9 will be taking place on Thursday 10 November 2022 6:30pm - 10:00pm (approx). We have 50 tickets available for our students to see 'The Famous Five musical' at the Chichester Festival Theatre. Tickets will cost £8.50 per child and will be sold on a first come first served basis.

## **Transport options:**

Students will need to meet College staff at the theatre entrance at **6:30pm.** The following transport options are available:

- Parents/carers may drop off and collect their child at the Chichester Festival Theatre (car sharing might be a good idea!)
- Your child could catch the 60 bus from Midhurst bus station into Chichester centre (bus timetable attached) and then get collected from the theatre afterwards
- Your child could catch the 60 bus to and from the performance (buses are available after the show so returning to Midhurst by bus is an option)
- If you have **no** means of transport for your child, we have limited seats on a minibus which will collect students from College and drop them back to College (these seats will also be reserved on a first come, first served basis)

If you can collect your child from the theatre it would be greatly appreciated. Students are more than welcome to bring some pocket money for an ice cream during the interval. To reserve your child's place on this theatre trip please click the link below and fill out the google form. Confirmation of your child's place will be sent to you via email by Friday 14 October 2022. **Reservation link:** https://forms.gle/qrZMW3dcQ9FuA1vDA

Payments for the theatre tickets will be made via the online payment system using the following link: <a href="https://www.scopay.com/midhurst?redirect=true">https://www.scopay.com/midhurst?redirect=true</a>. If you require support with the online process please contact Hannah Clayton or Gemma Down in our finance department at <a href="maintenance@mrc-academy.org">Finance@mrc-academy.org</a>. If you do not have access to the internet please make cheques payable to 'Midhurst Rother College'.

If you have any questions, please do send me an email. In case of financial difficulties or hardship affecting your household please email Mrs Lunskey (Assistant Principal, <a href="mailto:fiona.lunskey@mrc-academy.org">fiona.lunskey@mrc-academy.org</a>), in case the College can help with the costs of this activity. All enquiries will be handled in the strictest confidence. We aim to ensure that all pupils who enjoy studying drama can participate in this theatre trip.

Yours sincerely

Chloe Soby

Teacher of Drama

**Principal: Stuart Edwards** 

Midhurst Rother College North Street Midhurst West Sussex GU29 9DT t 01730 812451 f 01730 813524

e enquiries@mrc-academy.org www.mrc-academy.org